
Report from the Data Sharing/Data Access ad hoc Committee 
 
The Data Sharing/Data Access ad hoc committee published a report of the workshop held in 
Milwaukee in February, 2019 as a Commentary in the August, 2019 issue of the AJPA 
(https://onlinelibrary.wiley.com/doi/abs/10.1002/ajpa.23909). Four Letters to the Editor were 
received in response to the Commentary.  The letters and a response by the workshop 
participants will be published in an upcoming issue of the journal.  
 
The members of the committee were planning a workshop on data access and data sharing at 
the annual meeting of the association. This will be postponed for a later date.  
 
The AJPA now requires a data access statement with every submission.  
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